
PO Box 1089 
Saipan, MP 96950 

July 24, 1995 

DELEGATE JOSE R. LIFOIFOI 
Chairman, Committee On Land 

and Natural Resources 
Third Northern Mariana Islands 

Constitutional Convention 
Capitol Hill, Saipan 

Honorable Chairman Lifoifoi: 

I received Mr. Herman T. Guerrero's letter dated July 19, 
requesting my comments regarding Concon Report Number 4: Article 
XIII, Eminent Domain. For all intents and purposes, the present 
language contained in the existing Constitution be retained as is. 
There is no need to change it any further as I believe it is 
adequate. My comment is the same as the Committee's recommendation 
to not change anything. 

,/>airman, MPLT Board of Trustees 


